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A public  meeting   of the  Budget   Committee  of the 
Klamath Falls  City Schools,  Klamath  County, State 
of Oregon, to   discuss the budget for the fiscal year 
July 1, 2024,   to  June 30, 2025, will be held at the 
Lucille O'Neil Education Center, 1336 Avalon   Street, 
Klamath Falls.    The meeting will take place on April 
24, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is 
to  receive  the  budget message  and  to receive 
comments from the public on the  budget.  This  is a 
public meeting  where deliberation  of  the  Budget 
Committee will take place. Any person may appear at 
the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with 
the  Budget  Committee.  A  copy  of  the  budget 
document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 
23, 2024 at the Lucille O'Neil Education Center between 
the hours  of  8:00  a.m.  and  5:00  p.m.  Budget 
information  is  posted  on  the  district  website 
www.kfalls.k12.or.us 

 
 

 
 

 

“Dedicated to helping all 
students do their best 

work and become their 
best selves.” 

 
¡Estamos dedicados a 

ayudar a todos los 
estudiantes a alcanzar sus 

potenciales en 
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